
Through the Underground Injection Control 
(UIC) program, EPA protects underground 
sources of drinking water (USDWs) by 
regulating the construction, operation, 
permitting, and closure of injection wells that 
are used for the underground storage or 
disposal of fluids. Class VI wells are 
specifically used to inject carbon dioxide 
(CO2) into deep rock formations. The UIC 
permitting authority reviews Class VI permit 
applications to ensure that injected CO2 will 
remain within deep, isolated formations, 
protecting human health and the environment.




